
Date: 18.12.2024 

The Manager 
Listing Deparbnent 
BSE Limited, 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai-400 001 
Fax: +91 22 2272 2082/3132 
BSECode: 

Dear Sir /Madam, 

Subject: Clarification on Price Movement 

Ref.: Your email dated December 18, 2024 

Code : BSE 533149 ISIN: INE143K01019 

Yunik Managing Advisors Limited 

(Formerly known as Essar Securities 
Limited) 

Essar House, 11, K. K. Marg, 
Mahalaxmi, Mumbai- 400 034 

CIN: L70200TN200SPLC071791 

E:yunikmanaging123@gmail.com 

With reference to your email dated December 18, 2024 bearing Ref. No.: 
L/SURV /ONL/PV / AJ/ 2024-2025 / 314 seeking clarification on spurt in price, we would like to 
state that there is no such information / announcement (including impending announcement) 
which is pending to be intimated by the Company to the Stock Exchange(s) that may have a 
bearing on the price / volume behavior in the scrip of the Company. 

Further, we would like to inform you that we have been providing all the details of the events or 
information in timely manner as required under applicable provisions of the SEBl (LODR), 
Regulations, 2015. 

Kindly take the same on record. 

Thanking you, 

Yours Faithfully, 
For Yunik Managing Advisors Limited 
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Priyan 
Director 
DIN: 08066379 
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